January 25, 2018

Gray Robinson P.A.
Attorneys at Law
Post Office Box 3068
Orlando, FL 32802

RE: City of Key West Agreement for Advisory Services -
Lobbying services before Florida’s Legislature and Executive branch agencies

Dear Lobbying Team:

As you may be aware, our three-year contract for lobbying services ended June 30, 2017. The City
of Key West intends to exercise the option to renew the agreement for an additional 2-year term
effective July 1, 2017 and ending June 30, 2019, pending approval by the City Commission. Written
notice was to be provided to Gray Robinson no later than June 7, 2017 as stated in the Agreement
for Advisory Services approved by the City Commission with Resolution 14-181 and entered into
September 30, 2014. However, this deadline was overlooked. Please accept our apologies for this
oversight and allow this letter to serve as our written notice of the City’s intent to renew the
Agreement.

Sincerely,

]

})ames K. Scholl
City Manager



